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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

You may or may not have seen the announcement yesterday from 

Lancashire County Council advising all Lancashire schools NOT to open to 

more children on 1st June. If you have not already seen this via social 

media then the full statement can be found below. 
 

Obviously, the current situation is different from one region of the country 

to another and this means that the response from each local authority 

needs to be tailored to the situation found in each area. I am sure that the 

Director of Public Health and Wellbeing, Dr Sakthi Karunathini, has not 

taken this decision lightly. With the wellbeing of our children, staff and 

yourselves being the priority, it would be wrong of us to go against this 

advice. Please Note: any information announced by the Government later 

today will not impact upon this advice. 
 

In light of this, our plan has changed, wider opening of our school will not 

take place from next Tuesday 2nd June. Lancashire County Council has 

promised to keep us updated and likewise, any information we receive will 

be shared with you all. 
 

We will be open as usual from Tuesday 2nd June for the children of key 

workers and vulnerable children. Please email your requirements for this 

service to head@freckleton.lancs.sch.uk  
 

Many thanks for your continuing support, please take care and stay safe. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

RSAinsworth 

 

Rachael Ainsworth 

Headteacher 
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